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From: gaylen needham
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Subject: Xunaa Borough Petition Comments
Date: Thursday, February 29, 2024 8:58:05 AM

You don't often get email from gaylentravels@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important

I am opposed to the expansion of Xunaa Borough boundary lines. While Hoonah
corporation stands to profit from including the areas around Pelican the city of
Pelican and the Pelican school district, as a struggling community , does not stand
to benefit.
Gaylen NEEDHAM
Summer resident 
Sent from my iPad
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